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Commissioner Lindsay Weaver
Indiana State Department of Health
2 N Meridian Street

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204

November 22, 2024

Dear Commissioner Weaver,

Thank you and your staff for your work on the September 2023 Application filed by Union
Hospital, Inc. and Terre Haute Regional Hospital, L. P. to obtain a Certificate of Public Advantage
pursuant to 1.C. 16-21-15.

This letter confirms that Union Hospital, Inc. and Terre Haute Regional Hospital, L.P. hereby
withdraw the Application.

Thank you,

On behalf of Union Hos‘pital, Inc.
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